THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

N. C. MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

Box 975 Chapel Hill North Carolina June 1, 1961

Dr. Joseph J. Combs, Secretary North Carolina Board of Medical Examiners Professional Building Raleigh, North Carolina

Dear Dr. Combs:

This is a request to be allowed to take Part 1 of the State Board Examinations to be given June 19-22. I was born April 11, 1929, and by the time of the examinations will have completed two years of medicine at the University of North Carolina Medical School. My home address is 67 Dogwood Acres, Chapel Hill, North Carolina.

Enclosed are a certified check for \$25, a certified photograph, and the three letters of recommendation.

Respectfully,

William Edgar Thornton

WET/bt

Encs.